
Ravelston Park – Representation 021 

 

From: Stefanie O’Gorman <REDACTED>  
Sent: 11 April 2022 21:47 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Ravelston nursery  
 
Apologies I should have been more explicit with my message.  
Specifically my support is for the transfer of Ravelston Park Pavilion and land indicated by the 
redline boundary to the ownership of Blackhall Community Trust.  
 

My name is Stefanie McDonald,  
Address is REDACTED 

 

Regards  
Stef.  
 
 
 

On 11 Apr 2022, at 21:43, Stefanie O’Gorman <REDACTED> wrote: 

Hi 
 
I’d like to express my support for the ownership transfer of the land in ravelston park for the 
development of the nursery.  
 
I am a resident of the area. REDACTED.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Stefanie  
 

mailto:Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk

